
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Pantomime Date Change 
Due to situations beyond our control this Panto will now be held on December 8th at 1.30pm in Slingsby 
Village Hall. A letter will follow. The staff are basing curriculum activities around this event so therefore it 
would be beneficial for everyone to be there so that they can fully participate in the learning. Tickets will 
be available for parents and younger siblings to purchase as we hope to make it a real, family affair! 

 
Flu Immunisation Team 
As already planned the childhood immunisation team has been in communication in the summer term with 
your flu 2017 dates, and will be sending hard copies of the date/s with posters to display advertising the flu 
programme shortly. 
Last year the flu programme was very successful in reducing absenteeism and hospital admissions for 
children with influenza like symptoms. Supporting the flu programme not only offers direct protection to 
your pupils, but also protects your staff and reduces staff sickness from the influenza. 
The consent process is online this year, this is to reduce the need for school staff to collect and manage the 
forms, and to improve efficiency during the school session. We are asking that this is completed as soon as 
possible to allow time for reminders, and the nurses to check all the forms before the session date which 
has been confirmed as Monday October 16th, 2017. 
 
FAO Reception, Y1,Y2, Y3 and Y4 parents.  Flu vaccines are being offered to all children to consent for your 
child to receive the flu vaccine  please visit https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/services/childhood-flu-programme/ 
This information has been sent via the childhood immunisation team. 

 
 

PE Kits 
Please ensure that your child’s PE kit is in school every day. The children do PE on different days and it is 
important to be properly equipped for either the Reading Rooms or the field. 

 
 

Library Bus 
There are forms in the office if you wish to register your child for the Library Bus. The Library Bus travels to 
Slingsby every other Friday and we take the children who have library cards to return and exchange books. 
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Parents Forum 
The next meeting will be on Monday October 2nd at 6pm. A letter will follow shortly. 

 
 
FOSS 
The next FOSS meeting  will be held on Monday October 2nd at 7pm. Everyone is welcome and we would 
love to see some new faces! This will be held in school.  
 
FOSS AGM Monday November 27th 7pm open to all. Venue to be confirmed. 
 
Dates – FOSS Christmas Party, Slingsby Village Hall 3.30pm to 6pm. – Thursday 14th December, 2017. 
 

 


